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18th April 2023
All Club Secretaries to be passed on to the General Membership.

Re: Compulsory Compliance Requirements for Centre Fire

Dear Club Secretary

The NSWAPA has been able to obtain concessions on the Mandatory Requirements for
Attendances for Centre Fire. We have been able to get to get time extensions for those
of you who cannot meet your minimum number of attendances for Centre Fire due to
the chronic lack of reloading Components.

We understand the problems that many of you have been having, and we can assure you
that the delay in getting some result, is not for lack of trying on our behalf. The
NSWAPA has been making representations on this matter for the last 18 months.

If you cannot get your mandatory attendances up in the allotted compliance period, write
to the Firearms Registry and request an extension of time.

We are sure that this may cause a bit of a logjam at the Registry, but that is what has
been offered as a solution.

Remember that the NSWAPA is always fighting for you and your sport.

Kind regards

B A (L

Brian Cheers
NSWAPA Sports Administrator

Supported by NSW Office of Sport



